
 

 

 

 

 

January 18, 1996 

 

Mr. Anthony Summers  

4414 29th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20008 

 

Re: Forensic Evidence Project 

 

Dear Mr. Summers: 

 

Jeremy Gunn suggested I contact you.  I am an analyst with the ARRB who has been assigned the 

task of accounting for some of the ballistics evidence connected to the assassination of President 

Kennedy.  In reviewing your article from the November, 1994 issue of Vanity Fair magazine, I 

noticed your reference to a Smith and Wesson .38 caliber revolver recovered from the “[g]eneral area 

of where the assassination took place” on the morning following the assassination (p. 100).   I 

would like to determine the current location of this revolver and the chain of custody following its 

discovery. 

 

I would appreciate any information you have concerning this item, including a copy of the F.B.I. 

report that was mentioned in the article.  Additionally, any information about Mr. Bill Adams’ 
Freedom of Information Act requests could help in locating the F.B.I. documents.  I will call in a 

few days. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tammi S. Long 


